
WoW Mums annual community trip to   

Weymouth was exciting and full of fun this 

year. Family friendly beach was very clean 

and there was a lot to see in this lovely 

Georgian town in Dorset. We explored the  

huge Chesil Beach on Dorset’s Jurassic coast 

and its rich history, full of fossils.   

This would not have been possible 

without the support of our funders 

Battersea United Charities and 

Wandsworth  Council, who funded 

this residential and educational trip 

for our families. We are looking 

forward to next summer. 

WoW Mums are excited 

to take part in Winstanley 

Regeneration Team’s 

Time Capsule event, 

which will take place in 

October, when the Time 

Capsule will be buried by 

the community. Several 

workshops and activities 

will be organised before 

then to write messages, 

poems, make videos and 

to take photos for the 

everlasting capsule.     

We are also taking part in 

Wandsworth Community 

Mural project in Putney. 

WoW Mums met with 

artists Shiza (in the photo) 

and Julian Hills to discuss 

the potential themes for 

the mural and the legacy it 

will leave for the posterity 

in Wandsworth.     
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WoW Parent  

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—11am  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12 



New WoW Karate term will 

start on Saturday, 23rd Sep-

tember 2023 in Caius House 

at 10am for Juniors and at 

11am for Seniors.  

Our class is full, but if you 

would like to put your child 

on the waiting list please  

contact WoW Mums at 

info@wowmums.com. 

On behalf of our parents and 

children, we would like to 

thank our partners and     

funders Thomas’s Foundation 

for  supporting us for the last 

13 years. 

Photo: some of the Karate  

winners at the last WoW  

Karate Championship. 

Thank you to Dominika  

Poleszak, COE of Beeze 

Mums for the photo 

WoW Mum Deepika Makwana, CEO 

of Keeping Families together charity,  

has started a petition asking the 

Government to review the school 

exclusion policies and exclusion 

practices in academies.  

The review should look at existing 

practices around exclusions and    

alternatives to these; Rates of      

exclusion - including by ethnicity;    

The role of Governors and Head 

teachers in decision making process 

about exclusions. Please sign here: 

https:// petition.parliamenmt.uk/

petitions/640080 

 

WoW Mums would like to give a big thank you 

to our volunteer driver Joe Wieczorek for      

delivering free food to our elderly friends in 

John Kirk lodge and in Holmleigh Court      

sheltered accommodation in Battersea for the 

whole year, despite having had an operation and    

being in hospital for a quick recovery.  
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